
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have worked extremely hard over the last few months and we are delighted to tell you that we 

have now achieved 60 class credits. In order to celebrate this achievement we will be having the 

highly anticipated gadget afternoon on Thursday 21st May 2015. As we are celebrating two 

milestones within this treat we will also be having extra playtime in the afternoon. Another treat 

will be decided by the class, to mark reaching 70 last week, in due course. 

Children will be allowed to bring in one gadget each to use in the afternoon. Please make sure 

this gadget is labelled with a name to make sure there is no confusion with who it belongs to after 

our fun filled afternoon! The class IPad’s and laptops will also be available for children who do not 

wish to bring in a gadget from home. 

If you have any questions about this don’t hesitate to ask Mr Burnham. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Burnham   Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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